
April 16, 2016



Dear   , Departmental Course Coordination Liaison

The General Education Course Coordination Working Group would like to thank you for your contributions in developing the departmental course coordination definitions and all related responsibilities for 2014 -2016 academic years.  You have assisted your department by ensuring that courses are aligned with City Tech's mission and General Education Learning Goals.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Once again, we thank you for your important service.

Sincerely,




Members, General Education Committee Course Coordination Working Group 


Navid Allahverdi-Pur, Construction Management and Civil Engineering Technology
Alexander Aptekar, Architectural Technology
Nathan Astrof, Biological Sciences
Maria-Elena Bilello, Dental Hygiene, Co-chair
Pamela Brown, Associate Provost 
Renata Budny, Restorative Dentistry, Co-chair
Renata Ferdinand, English
Gretta Fernandes, Human Services
Asm Delowar Hossain, Electrical and Telecommunications Engineering Technology 
Jennett Ingrassia, Radiologic Technology and Medical Imaging
Julia Jordan, Hospitality Management
Kara Pasner, Vision Care Technology
Susan Phillip, Hospitality Management 
Jose M. Reyes Alamo, Computer Engineering Technology
Maura Smale, Library
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